
From: Mary Puthoff <mputhoff@lvjusd.org> 
Date: Thu, Jun 16, 2022 at 2:25 PM 
Subject: Message from the Title VI Livermore American Indian Education Program of 
the LVJUSD 
To: <cbuenotrustee@lvjusd.org>, Yanira Guzman <yguzmantrustee@lvjusd.org>, 
<eprussotrustee@lvjusd.org>, Kristie Wang <kwangtrustee@lvjusd.org>, 
<awhitetrustee@lvjusd.org> 
 

Dear School Board Members: 
 
I am sending you this attached letter from the Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson of the 
Indian Center Title VI Parent Committee. They are concerned that they will not be 
included in the interview process for the Program Specialist position as they have not 
heard from anyone in the school district. 
 
It is mandated by the Federal Government that the Parent Committee be involved in the 
hiring of the Program Specialist. We just wanted you to be aware of this issue with the 
American Indian Education Program. Thank you so much for your time and effort in 
helping us.   
 
 
-- 
Mary Puthoff, Program Specialist 
Title VI American Indian Education Program 
Lawrence Elementary School, Room 25 
2451 Portola Ave. 
Livermore, CA 
925 858 4668 cell 
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